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the UK Government's Scoffish Legal Team




	
	Area G-G
OAG
Victoria Quay

Edinburgh EH6 6QQ

Date:  26/11/13


Dear [redacted]
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 
Thank you for your email of 12 November 2013. 

You asked for the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000:

I would like to request a list of all personnel from external organisations who have been seconded to work at the Department:

 1. Full name

2. Job title

3. Department they worked in

4. Organisation or body seconded from

5. Description of their area of responsibility

6. Salary

7. Dates of secondment

I would like to limit my request from 31 May 2010 to the present day.

I am writing to confirm that the Office of the Advocate General (OAG) has now completed its search for information.

OAG is a small government department and does not employ staff directly.  All staff join the Office on an assignment, secondment or loan arrangement, primarily from the Scottish Government, the Ministry of Justice or on loan from other government bodies. 

Since May 2010 there has been one secondment from an external organisation.

A part time solicitor was seconded from Anderson Strathern from October 2012 until October 2013 to work as part of the Litigation Division within OAG. They dealt with Home Office litigation and their salary was on the Scottish Government Civil Service pay scale C1.
If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

[redacted]

